
 

 
 

Dear residents,  
  
The University of Georgia is pleased to welcome the SEC Nation 

broadcast to Myers Quad in advance of Saturday’s 7:30 p.m. football game 

against Alabama. SEC Nation is a live, nationally broadcast pregame show 

focused on college football. 
  
Game days bring energy and pride to campus—but they also bring 

increased activity around our residence halls. That’s why we’re asking for 

your help in keeping our community safe and secure. 
  
On Saturday, University Housing staff will check student IDs in key 

locations to ensure only residents and their accompanied guests may enter 

buildings. We ask for your patience as it might take longer to enter the 

community while we conduct the verification process--please have your 

UGA ID ready and keep it with you at all times. 
  
All Athletic Association parking restrictions still apply. Visit 

tps.uga.edu/parking/football for a map of affected lots. 
  
Creating a secure community is a collective effort. Here are a few more 

ways you can help: 
• Always carry your UGA ID and room key. 

• Keep your room doors locked, even when you're inside. 

• Always escort your guests while in the building. 

• Keep exterior doors secured (not propped) to prevent non-residents from 

entering the building. 

• Be cautious when allowing others into the building—don’t hold the door 

open for someone you don’t recognize. 

• If someone follows you in and you're unsure about their presence, please 

call UGA Police, stop by the front desk or notify your RA. 

• Report any unusual behavior or concerns to police or housing staff.   

As we participate in the action this weekend, let’s work together to keep 

the community secure and to show the nation how amazing the UGA 

community is. Have fun, stay safe and GO DAWGS!  
  

https://tps.uga.edu/parking/football/
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